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The local government of Quezon City revealed on Thursday that it remains at a “very low risk” classification as the number
of coronavirus disease 2019 (Covid-19) infections continues to decline.
The local government unit said that it has 114 active Covid-19 cases or 0.04 percent of the city’s total infections recorded
since the pandemic started in March 2020 as of 8 a.m. Thursday.
Meantime, the city’s positivity rate which indicates the spread of the disease as it shows the number of reinfections also
went down to 1.6 percent from last week’s 1.7 percent while the city’s Reproduction Number slightly increased to 0.49 from
0.46 last week.
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